
From: Mike Zuverink   
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 9:31 AM 
To: Robinson, Christopher (EGLE)  
Subject: Open burning 
 

Good morning Chris. Thanks for working with me on the violation you came and investigated on 
10/13/22 at 4470 Adams St. When I got permission from Jamestown Fire Department I thought that was 
all I needed and had know idea that what I was doing was a violation. Now that I know what the rules 
are I won’t be burning anymore demolition debris. 
If you need anything else from me let me know. 
Thanks again for your help. 
Mike Zuverink 
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